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 NEWS RELEASE F  I  R  
  
 

Eta Wins Its Ninth! 
Alumni Association is Named “Alumni Club of the Year”  

by International Fraternity 
 
 

Laurel, MD - September 7, 2023 – The Eta Alumni Association of Phi Sigma Kappa is pleased to           
announce that the organization has been named as an “Alumni Club of the Year” for 2023. The  
announcement and award was made by the Grand Chapter of Phi Sigma Kappa during its 69th General  
Convention, held in New Orleans, Louisiana.  
 
This announcement marks the 9th time that the association has received the prestigious “Alumni Club of the 
Year Award” - having previously been recognized in 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019.  
 
The Executive Committee of the Eta Alumni Association of Phi Sigma Kappa wishes to thank the Grand   
Chapter and International Headquarters for this highly-coveted award, the undergraduate chapter at the flagship 
campus of the University of Maryland at College Park, Maryland for the impetus to organize and to excel, and 
to deeply and sincerely thank each and every one of our members for their steadfast dedication to the goals and 
objectives of the association and for providing continuing support to, and daily evidence of, the theme of 
“Fraternity for Life”.  
 
 
 

About The Eta Alumni Association of Phi Sigma Kappa  
Acknowledged to have the largest Phi Sig alumni membership in the country and the largest paid membership 
among Greek-letter alumni organizations at the University of Maryland, the Eta Alumni Association of  
Phi Sigma Kappa at the University of Maryland strives to provide a connection between Alumni of the Eta Chapter 
and the undergraduate chapter at the University of Maryland, College Park. Among Greek-letter alumni organizations 
at the University of Maryland, the association has amassed the largest capital fund, “Six Columns”, and the largest 
(and now Endowed) scholarship fund. Now in its 13th year of operations, their membership includes Brothers from 
the classes of 1950 through 2021. Interested parties may learn more about the Eta Alumni Association of Phi Sigma 
Kappa when visiting their website at www.Alumni.PSK-Eta.com.  
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Todd B. Hoffman ‘82, Secretary 
 
J. Victor Alonso ‘13, Treasurer 
 
John J. B. Wright, Esq. ‘82, Second Vice President 
 
Christopher M. Flood ‘13, First Vice President 
 
Joseph E. Criscuoli ‘82, President 


